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November 5, 2008 Christoph

RECEIVED

Alan R. Schriber, Chairman

Public Utilites Commission of Chia NOV 1 4 2008
180 East Broad Strest i
Columbus, OH 43215 Offics of

RUC.O
Chairman Schriber:

Wher | recently heard that AEP and other utility companies would be imposing increases, my initial
reaction was that of concern. | wanted 1o gather the facts behind this increase befora responding.
The facts are compelling and suppert the need for an increase to our utility costs. They are:
Increasing global demand, which has nearly tripled the cost of coal.

Balancing needs to maintain and support economic growth in our region.

Supporting education efforts to provide well-rained employees

Maintaining a program fo support customars who are low incomse

No fuel rate adiustments since 1999,
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{ researched the price of coal and was surprised by my findings. {n November 2007, coal was
priced at $55/short fon - today, it's up to almost $150/short ton. Any business that realizes cost
increases similar to this must have a means to pay for those costs to remain in existence.

Any community wanting to remain vibrant and sustain 2 strong economic base must collaborate
with other businesses. AEP is doing this. Central Ohio has remained strong in diversifying
business growth and continues to be a prime location for new global companies. AEF has
supported business and industry growth through partnering and providing grants, which in fums
creates more jobs for our area. More jobs lead to a stronger and more stable economy.

With changes in technology, it is criticat for any company to continue with research and
development. Gver time, the investment in innovative systems will decresse the cost imposed on
the cuslomer. AEP continues to develop a Smart Grid system which will allow for more timely
identification of outages where they exist, and the ability to make some repairs without going to the
actual site.

The Central Ohio region has eamed a reputation for quality education. AEP realizes the
importance to hire educated and qualified personnel. AEP has partnered with schools in designing
curricuium, participates in an advisory capacity, and has provided seed money fo allow students fo
enter a program that will benefit our community, Through the support of schools, a community
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member has the opportunity to gain the skills necessary to be a "C” level powerline mechanic, anc
earn a sustainable wage.

As AEP has partnered with our community in multiple capacities, it continues to be sensitive to
those who may experience hardship in paying bills. Realizing the impact the increases may have
AEP will continue to provide programs fo support low-income customers.

After weighing all the facts, AEP remains a community partner, committed to the values held by
Central Ohio. This is evident in no increases in costs to the consumer for almost 10 years. Wher
costs increase, such as the tripling cost of coal, those benefiting from the product will need to incu
some of the burden. | believe AEP will remain sensitive to the needs of the community and will
also need to make the difficult decisions that will permit them to remain in business.

| do support the necessary increase as proposed by AEP.
Respectfully submitted,

Mary Beth Freeman
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